Department of Internal Trade
Ministry of Commerce

563 Nonthaburi Rd, Amphur Muang
Nonthaburi 11000, Thailand

No. 0407/ 496 5

24 April 2023
To: CIML Members and OIML Corresponding Member Representatives
Subject: Invitation to the S8th CIML Meeting in Chiang Mai, Thailand

Dear Colleagues,

On behalf of the Department of Internal Trade (DIT), I am pleased to invite you to participate»in the
58th CIML Meeting, which will be held in Chiang Mai, Thailand, from Monday, October 16th,
through Thursday, October 19th, 2023, at the Shangri-la Hotel, Chiang Mai.

- This invitation is extended also to the Members of your Delegation.

Please refer to the OIML website (https://58ciml.oiml.org) for additional information. As you may
require a visa to enter Thailand, and obtaining a visa may be a lengthy process, we urge you to make

your application as soon as possible. The OIML website also provides information on obtaining a
visa. ) -

I am looking forward to a successful meeting in Chiang Mai,

Yours faithfully, ' Q
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- Wattanasak Sur-iam |

Director General
CIML Member for Thailand =



